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The Lord is Risen! 
 

This is a day of celebration for us. We celebrate the resurrection and Jesus’s 
triumph over sin and death. It is the holiest day of the year and we’ll sing and pray 
and praise with joy, but on the first Easter morning it didn’t start out that way. 
Mary Magdalene went to the tomb, but she didn’t go expecting a resurrection. 
Easter is about the unexpected.  
 
Think of a moment when someone that you least expect to see suddenly stands 
before you, a moment when something you’d lost is found again and you can 
scarcely believe your eyes. Think of a moment when your fear is suddenly proved 
unfounded, and you are surprised by joy. This Easter morning is such a moment. 
 

Sometimes we resign ourselves to the worst, and suddenly life turns around. That’s 
a kind of resurrection. So come this Easter morning to be shaken from your 
conviction that nothing can change your situation. Come if you look at the world 
and feel overwhelmed by its chaos or disillusioned by its empty promises. 
 

On this morning, we remember how Mary went to anoint a corpse and was greeted 
by a Savior. She didn’t recognize Him, but He spoke her name and then she saw 
Him.  
 

Whatever brought you here today, I hope when you leave you see your life and the 
world through new, hope-filled eyes. Mary ran to tell the disciples, “I have seen the 
Lord!” After that nothing was ever going to be the same. 
 

Christ is risen!  
 

Weekly Newsletter of Dardenne Presbyterian Church 

Events 
Happening at DPC 

 
Apr. 2 Building Closed 

Apr. 4 Hope And Healing 

Worship 

Apr. 8 New Member 

Recognition 

Apr. 9 Alzheimer’s Support 

Apr. 10 Cancer Companions 

Apr. 10 Book Club 

Apr. 14 Spring Clean-Up 

Apr. 18 Last Fellowship 

Dinner this Session 

Apr. 21 Restore St. Charles – 

Youth Serve Day 

May 2 Hope And Healing 

May 4 DCS Uprising 

May 6 Children’s Spring 

Musical 

May 6 New Member Class 

Begins 

May 8 Cancer Companions 

May 8  Book Club 

May 14 Alzheimer’s Support 

Meeting 

May 19 Restore St. Charles 

May 28 Memorial Day – 

 Building Closed 

June 2 PW Spring Brunch 

 

 

July 14 DPC Charity Golf 

Tournament 

 



 

Upcoming Events 
 
Bible Project Registration Begins 
Sunday, April 8 
“God Wants a Word with YOU” will be the title of the message that Pastor Jim Tony will preach next Sunday, April 8.  
Enrollment for The Bible Project will open that day.  Pray for guidance about your participation. 
 
Spring Monday Morning Women’s Bible Study 
Beginning Monday, April 9 from 9:30 to 11 a.m. in the Myers Conference Room 
The 6-week, spring study will be “Laughing in the Dark.” In her entertaining way, Chonda Pierce looks at the book of Job 
through the eyes of a woman. She parallels her life and many women’s experiences to Job’s struggles and enduring faith. 
The cost of the book that goes along with this study is $9.  To register, please contact Barbara Busse (636-300-3996 or 
bbusse924@charter.net).   
 
Cancer Companions 
April 10 at 7:00 p.m. in the Parlor  
Are you going through cancer treatment?  We can help.  Our cancer support team meets the 2nd Tuesday of the month at 
7:00 p.m. in the Parlor.  Join us and feel the love and support you may need to help you navigate your cancer journey.  Open 
to patients, caregivers, and family members.  For more information contact Ken Weber (314-541-3016 or 
kenw427@gmail.com) 
 
Book Club – The Readers of Broken Wheel Recommend by Katarina Bivald  (Please note the change in May’s book title.) 
Tuesday, April 10 at 1 p.m. in the Parlor 
Each month you have an opportunity to come laugh, share stories, and enjoy a good book with friends! Join Sally and the 
group for the discussion of a book the second Tuesday of each month. If you want to read ahead, next month’s book is An 
Invisible Thread by Laura Schroff. Call Sally Pflaum with questions (636-265-0939).   
 
3rd Presbyterian and DPC Annual Golf Tournament 
Saturday, July 14 at Bear Creek Golf Course 
“Save the Date” for the charity golf tournament that will benefit 3rd Presbyterian’s “Flourish” and Dardenne’s “Joy in Haiti.”  
Tee time will be 7:30 a.m. The cost will be $100 per golfer.   

 
 

 
 

Wednesday Night Dinner 
April 4, 2018 

 

Kid’s Meal 
Macaroni and Cheese 

 

Adult’s Meal 
Baked Potato Bar with 

Chili, Broccoli, & Fixin’s 

Layered Salad 

Dump Cake 
   

Ages 0 to 11 - free, 12 to 17 - $3, 18 & older - $5 
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HOPE Food Pantry 
For April 

 

 Alfredo sauce 
 Canned fruit 
 Syrup  
 Jelly 
 Men’s tub socks 

(black or white) 
 Paper bags 
Thank you for your help! 

 
 

 

HOPE Food Pantry 
Celebration! 

 
Thanks to your generosity, 
we were able to supply 
every family with a turkey 
or ham for Easter dinner. 
 
Happy to Easter to all from 

the HOPE Food Pantry! 
 

A HUGE THANK YOU to all those who donated musical instruments for the Community Music School of Tabarre, Haiti!  We 
received 1 flute, 4 clarinets, 2 alto saxophones, 3 cornets, 1 trumpet, 3 trombones, 1 violin, 1 xylophone, 2 acoustic guitars, 
1 acoustic bass guitar, and 1 drum set.  WOW!!!  All of these instruments were recently packed and loaded into a container 
that will be shipped to Haiti this month.  These instruments will be an incredible blessing to the youth of Tabarre.  All praise 
and thanksgiving to God for what He has accomplished! 



Opportunities to Serve 
 

Did you forget to sign up for Spring Clean-Up at DPC? 
Thanks to all who have signed up for spring cleaning inside and outside the church, but we are still in need of additional 
volunteers.  Please consider participating in this spring cleaning event. By noon, our grounds will be refreshed. Prayerfully 
consider donating some of your time on April 14.  Complete the sign-up sheet and place it in the basket in the Narthex or 
Mission Hall. Let’s make DPC shine! 
 

Custodian Position Available Now 
A custodian is needed from 4 p.m. to 10 p.m. on Wednesday afternoons.  The wage is $11 an hour.  Please visit the church 
office to complete an application, if you are interested.  
 

Have You Forgotten to Pick Up Your DPC Shirt? 
Several people have ordered shirts and failed to pick them up.  Please do this before we order more shirts.  Due to the lack of 
storage space, it is impossible to keep the shirts on hand.  Please see Judy Lowery between services on Sunday to get your 
shirts. 
 

Mary Martha Thrift Store  
Have you thought about donating some of your time to a worthwhile cause?  Stop just thinking about it; join a group from 
the church to perform such jobs as being a cashier, sorting and hanging clothes, pricing household items, or emptying the 
drop-off. Any amount of time you can give is very much appreciated. If you believe this is a way that you can serve, please 
contact Ceci Magney (cecistlou@yahoo.com).  The dates that help is needed this session are April 1 through April 7.  
 

Bring Joy to Haiti 
Joy in Haiti invites you to go with us this summer from July 22 through July 29 to provide a camp for young girls. My King 
Dance will be providing dance and tumbling classes. There will also be basketball, Bible classes, and crafts. We will provided 
lunches to the fifty participants. There is a place for you to serve! Call Cindy Keagy at 636-357-0487. 
 

 
A Strong Tower Experience!  

Daughters of the King PW Circle and Strong Tower Ranch (STR) Mission Care Team had the honor of sponsoring a fundraiser 
for STR on March 3 in the CLC. Thanks to the help received from Lindenwood College students, STR counselors, Hope Bible 
Church, Chapel of the Lake in Lake St. Louis, Willot Road Community Church, Grace Community Chapel, Sunrise United 
Methodist, DPC Missions, Presbyterian Women, and your support and prayers, we raised a little over $40,000! Strong Tower 
Ranch is a Christ-centered refuge offering hope and mentoring to youths, especially those at risk. This is done through 
horsemanship (therapy horses) and camp.  Children at risk attend free and are provided free transportation.  For more 
information on STR, visit www.strongtowerranch.com. 
 

Easter Egg Hunt 
The 2018 Annual Easter Egg Hunt was held this past Saturday, March 24 and it was a huge success. The rainy weather did 
not keep the 150 participants and their parents, grandparents, and others away. The program and crafts were held in the 
CLC and the 3500 eggs were hidden in hallways and classrooms all over the building.  There are many people and groups to 
thank for their help.  The Presbyterian Women supplied the generous number of eggs and a team of teens helped hide them. 
The MOPS program supplied cookies and lemonade and helped serve the items. Many volunteers helped with the craft 
tables, and registration. The AV team did a great job with the many media needs. The music and Humphrey the Puppet 
helped tell the Easter message. The Family Activities committee, sponsors of this event, worked many hours preparing for 
this great morning. Many hands were involved and all were appreciated.  Please mark your calendar for our next big 
Community Event, the Bonfire and Hayride, on October 6, 2018.   
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The Pastor Search 
 

The PNC has prayerfully considered how best to conduct interviews with applicants. 
Did you know that one important step in the process of finding our next Pastor is verifying their Theology? 

 

Please pray for us this week for wisdom as we seek God’s Will for our congregation. 
 

“And he put all things under his feet and gave him as head over all things to the church, which is his body, the fullness of him who fills all in all.” 

Ephesians 1:22-23 ESV 
http://bible.com/59/eph.1.22-23.esv 

 

mailto:cecistlou@yahoo.com
http://bible.com/59/eph.1.22-23.esv


   
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

Dardenne Presbyterian Church 
7400 South Outer 364, Dardenne Prairie, Missouri 63368 

Church Office: (636)561-4347 
 Office hours:  Monday through Thursday, 9 a.m. to 4 p.m.; Friday 9 a.m. to noon   

Rev. Terry Epling, Interim Pastor, ext. 251 or cell (314)402-7929, terry.epling@dpc4u.org 
Rev. Dr. Andrew Kasberg, Associate Pastor, andrew.kasberg@dpc4u.org 

www.dpc4u.org 

Finding Your Place 
Through A Small Group 

 
Small Groups for all ages 

Contact: Caitlin Kasberg 
caitlin.kasberg@gmail.com 

 
Small Groups for Women 

Contact: Joy Trevathan 
joytrevathan1@yahoo.com 

 
Small Groups for Men 

Contact: Steve Collier 
steve_collier_pca@earthlink.net 

 
Young Adults (Under 30) 

Contact: Pat Wilcox 
bigpat20us@gmail.com 

 
Middle School 

and High School 
Contact:  Becky Kronauge 

becky.kronauge@dpc4u.org 
 

Visit our website 
www.dpc4u.org 

for a complete list and 
description of 
Bible studies.  

 
For a more detailed calendar, 

scan the QR Code below 
with a QR Code app to view 

Dardenne Presbyterian Church’s 
online calendar 

Sunday Schedule 
 

Communion  
The First Sunday of Each Month 

 
Worship 

8:00 a.m.    Traditional in Sanctuary 
9:30 a.m.     Blended in Sanctuary 
11:00 a.m.  Contemporary in  
  Christian Life Center 
 

Nursery 
8:00 a.m.   Cry room - Room A-2 
9:15 a.m.    Ages 0-3 Nursery - 
 Through 11:00 a.m. 
 Worship - Room A-2/A-4 
 

Children’s Sunday School 
9:30 a.m.    Preschool thru 
 Kindergarten in B1-4 
9:30 a.m.    Children in Watson Hall 
 1st through 5th Grade 
11:00 a.m. Preschool thru 

Kindergarten begin in 11 
a.m. Worship then to 
Room A-5 

11:00 a.m. Kidz Connect 1st - 5th 
 Grade begins in 11 a.m. 
 Worship then to Myers 
 Conference Room 
 

Dardenne Church Student 
Ministry (DCS) 

9:30 a.m.   Middle and High School – 
 Loft 
12:15 p.m. Youth Worship Arts
 Choir – B11 
 

Adult Bible Studies 
9:30 a.m.    Pathfinders, Room B-5 
 Followers, Room C-4
 Finders, Hearth Room 
 Seekers, Myers Conf. Rm 
 New Dawn, Parlor 
11:00 a.m. Explorers, Hearth Room 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Like us on Facebook! 
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Coming This Week 
Join in.  Make a difference! 

 

Monday, April 2 
 Building Closed! 
 
Tuesday, April 3 
Noon Myers Circle – Hearth 
1:00 p.m. Watson Circle – Myers 
7:00 p.m. Bunce/Nixon Circle - 
 Myers 
8:00 p.m. Adult Basketball 
 
Wednesday, April 4 
6:30 a.m. JAM – Men’s Bible Study 

Cappuccino’s/Capp’s 
Restaurant 

9:30 a.m. Salmon Circle – Parlor 
10:00 a.m. Sale Circle – Pat Tony 
11:30 a.m. JAM – Men’s Bible Study 

Contact Pastor Kasberg 
12:30 p.m. Elzea Circle – Parlor 
5:00 p.m. Hope & Healing Worship 
 Rock Church 
5:00 p.m. Joyful Voices Children’s 

Choir – B-11 
5:00 p.m. Bible Study Parents of 

Choir Kids – B-8 
5:00 p.m. Fellowship Dinner – CLC 
5:30 p.m. Kings Kidz Choir – B-11 
6:00 p.m. DCS Parent Night - Myers 
6:00 p.m. DCS Worship and Small 

Group - Loft 
6:30 p.m. Pastor’s Class 
6:30 p.m. Bible Clubs 
 
Thursday,  April 5 
9:00 a.m. Quilters – Quilt Room 
9:30 a.m. Intercessory Prayer - 
 Hearth 
 

Friday, April 6  
 
Saturday, April 7 
8:00 a.m. JAM-Men’s Bible Study 
 Hearth Room 
9:00 a.m. Saturday Quilting Bee 
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